
 
 

 

 

          30th May 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please note Senior Infants return to School on Monday 29th August 2016 for a full school day. 

 

School day is as follows: 

Monday – Thursday 9:00 a.m. until 1.45 p.m.  

Friday – 9:00 a.m. until 1:30 p.m.  

 

Please see the school website for Booklists, Calendars and Information. 

 

A booklet to include all extra-curricular activities and costs will be sent to you in August before 

school starts. 

 

Please note that the classroom will open at 8:30 a.m.  Early Drop Off Supervision is available 

for a small fee in the canteen from 7:45 a.m. until 8:30 a.m. each morning. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings all of their school books with them on the first day and that 

they are clearly labelled with their name on the outside cover.  It is also advisable to label all 

personal items and clothing. 

  

 

As school lunches are included it is only necessary to bring a healthy snack for mid-morning. 

    

Looking forward to seeing you and your child at the start of their new term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Dolores Kelly 

Head of Preparatory School 
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